
1

From: Frederick Mather 
Sent: 13 January 2023 17:59
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Planning policy in Lympstone

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

I have studied the planning document and tried to get my head round the questionnaire however it was becoming 
so tortuous and time consuming I’ve given up and make my very common thoughts below. 
 
More traffic fed down Strawberry Hill to the Saddlers traffic lights avoid going onto the A376 at the dangerous 
crossroads will cause even more problems getting out of Longmeadow Road which has enough bottlenecks caused 
already. 
The possibility of flooding is also a problem on the fields on the northern side of Lympstone. 
There may be some space in the village school, but surely not enough to cope with so much proposed new housing. 
 
Yours sincerely  
Jennifer Mather 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 


